
Hi Guys, 

A big huge sincere THANK YOU to all of you and your Board for 
what you are doing for our Vets.  The number of Vets that you 
have sent to Washington D.C. is simply amazing!!  We also 
recognized how very well organized this trip was and commend 
you for that as well. 

I cannot even begin to tell you how wonderful of an experience all 
of us at Mid-Wisconsin Bank had on both Sunday and Monday.  
We feel so privileged to have had the opportunity to be a 
Guardian for those Vets!!  Hearing all of what you and others 
have experienced was nice but truly did not justify the 
experience.  There are no words or pictures that could ever 
justify being a Guardian for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.  

Again, thank you for all you do and for allowing us to take part in 
your cause. 

  

JoAnn 

 

 


